
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KING INA’S  

SPORTY NEWS 
Autumn 2 2022 

Sports Hall Athletics 

Well done to our indoor athletics  

team who performed in a variety of 

running, jumping and throwing 

events at Huish Academy. 

 

 

Welcome to King Ina’s  

Autumn 2 Sports 

Newsletter 

  

We have enjoyed competing 

against the other schools at 

badminton and athletics and 

some of our children took part in 

a basketball taster festival at 

Huish Academy. Lots of children 

had fun representing their house 

in the house football and netball 

competitions, both won by Celts 

House. 

 

AUTUMN TERM 

SPORTS CLUBS 

  

Monday 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

 

Tuesday 

Club: Year 5/6 Netball 

Lunchtime 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

 

Wednesday 

Club: Cross Country 

Year 3/4/5/6 Lunchtime 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

 

 

 

 

Sports Captains 

 

The sports captains have 

continued to assist with 

playtimes and have been 

fantastic at setting up 

activities for the younger 

children to play. We have 

also had some new sports 

captains join the team. 

 

Arthur’s Sports 

Profile 

Year:     3 

 

Class:   Harriers 

Club:  Somerton 

Park Football Club 

 

What does he enjoy 

about it?: “I enjoy it 

because it’s fun.” 
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Netball Club 

 

 

Lots of children have been 

getting involved with Miss Dare’s 

lunchtime netball club. 

Cross Country Club 

 

All the children at Mr Smith’s 

cross country club always 

work hard & are really 

improving their fitness. 

Badminton 

Tournament 
Our badminton team enjoyed 

themselves at Huish, all of 

them improving their skills by 

the end of the tournament. 

 

House Football Tournament  

 

 

Well done to all the children who battled through the rain in the house football tournament, won by Celts. 

         

                     

 

                      

 

Badminton Lessons 

with Yeovil BC 

Sparrowhawks & Peregrines 

classes have enjoyed 

badminton sessions with Jane 

Lipton from Yeovil Badminton 

Club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Olympic Values 

 Awards 
 

Eddie and Thomas received 

certificates for their efforts during 

the house netball tournament. 

They are based on the Olympic 

values and Eddie’s was for 

determination and Thomas’s for 

teamwork. Well done boys! 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Netball 
Tournament 

After two cancellations for rain, we 

were finally able to complete the 

house netball tournament, run by Miss 

Dare & Mrs Bright. Celts House were 

the eventual winners.
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